
 

        

 
 
 
 
 
January 25, 2024 
 
 
 
Attn:  Mayor and Council 
 
Light up in Blue Campaign for Prostate Cancer Awareness Month in September 
 
 
 
Good morning, we would like to ask the Resort Municipality of Whistler to join us again in September 
2024 for our Prostate Cancer Awareness month.  We would like to request the Fitzsimmons Covered 
Bridge to light up in blue for any days you would have available in September. 
 
The Resort Municipality of Whistler has been a wonderful supporter of ours for many years. 
 
Prostate cancer affects 1 in 8 men and is the #1 cancer in men. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Shelley Werk 
Donor Relations 
Prostate Cancer Foundation Canada 
604 574-4012    shelley@prostatecanada.ca 




